
 

Cardinal Langley RC High School 
‘An Outstanding Catholic School’ S48, March 2017 

Rochdale Road, Middleton, Manchester, M24 2GL  
T: 0161 643 4009 | E: admin@clrchs.co.uk | W: www.clrchs.co.uk 

Headteacher: Mr A Bridson B.Sc. (Hons), MA (Education), NPQH 

 

 
 

  

 

 

 
 

 

Monday 30th March 2020 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 

These are unprecedented times and we are all grateful to those in the NHS and essential workers who are on 

the frontline of the fight against Coronavirus. As Middleton secondary schools, we are committed to support 

you by providing you with childcare provision over the Easter break so you can continue your essential work.  

In order to achieve this, staff from Cardinal Langley RC High School, Middleton Technology School & St Anne’s 

Academy are co-ordinating their provision over the Easter break on a single site from Monday 6th until Friday 

24th April. Each site is large enough to maintain appropriate social distancing and will be following strict 

handwashing and hygiene routines following the latest guidance from Public Health England. There will be staff 

present from your child’s school at each of the hubs to ensure there are familiar faces for them. Students will 

be able to attend the hub provision in their own clothes. The provision will be available from 8.15am to 2.40pm 

throughout this period. All students that attend will be provided with a free breakfast & lunch each day. 

We are asking parents to make arrangements for their child to travel to and from the hub site, as we are unable 

to provide transport due to government guidance on social distancing.  

Provision will be provided at: 

School Site Dates of Provision Contact Details 

Cardinal Langley RC High School 
Rochdale Road 
M24 2GL 

Monday 6th to Friday 10th 
April (including Good Friday 
Bank Holiday) 

Tel: 0161 643 4009 
Email: admin@clrchs.co.uk  

Middleton Technology School 
Kenyon Lane 
Middleton 
M24 2GT 

Monday 13th to Friday 17th 
April (including Easter 
Monday Bank Holiday) 

Tel: 0161 643 5116 
Email: jfoster@middtech.com  

St Anne’s Academy 
Hollin Lane 
Middleton 
M24 6XN 

Monday 20th to Friday 24th 
April 

Tel: 0161 643 2643 
Email: 
admin@stannesacademy.org.uk  

 

Individual support for those with EHC plans, or with a social worker, will be agreed in advance with the school 

your son / daughter attends.   

The government has asked parents to keep children at home, wherever possible, and asked schools to remain 

open only for those children who absolutely need to attend. The fewer children making the journey to school, 

and the fewer children in education settings, the lower the risk that the virus can spread. It is essential, that this 

is only for the families who NEED this care. 
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As a trio of schools, we are working together in supporting those key workers in critical categories, who have no 

other access to child care, so that they are able to continue the work which is so essential to the country at the 

moment.  

Clearly the frontline NHS and emergency service staff will be prioritised.  Please contact your own school to 

register your child[ren] for provision during your school’s Easter holiday period. 

Mr A Bridson 
Headteacher 
Cardinal Langley RC High School 

Ms J Kellett 
Headteacher 
Middleton Technology School 

Mr C Heyes 
Headteacher 
St Anne’s Academy 

 

 


